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From: Brian Wochnick <brian.wochnick@arvig.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 10:46 AM
To: Bunker, Bruce; Pat Lynch - OSP Request
Subject: Re: Public Easement Vacation: V2022-772
Bruce,

After reviewing, Arvig accepts this public easement vacation.

Thank you,

Brian Wochnick
Fiber Network Engineer

.
ar\/|g 218-298-4951 | brian wochnick@arvig.com

150 Second Street SW | Perham, MN 56573 | arvig.com

On Wed, Nov 30, 2022 at 7:37 AM Bunker, Bruce <bbunker@bloomingtonmn.gov> wrote:

All,

Attached is a preliminary “Notice of Hearing on Ordinance” for the vacation of public right-of-way,
street, drainage, utility, sidewalk, and bikeway easements over and across the properties located at
2997 American Blvd. Ease, 8051 30th Avenue South, and 2998 East Old Shakopee Road, in
Bloomington. The purpose for this proposed public easement vacation is to clear the title and prepare
for the re-platting of the properties.

The attached maps show where these public easements are to be vacated and the attached proposed
plat of BLOOMINGTON CENTRAL STATION 8TH ADDITION show where public drainage and utility
easements are presently located and where new public right-of-way is to be dedicated on the plat.

Please respond to this email by December 16, 2022 indicating acceptance of or conditions for this
public easement vacation.

Contact me for further information.
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Thank you,

¢
"% BRUCE BUNKER Engineering Technician

CITY CF

BLOOMINGTON

MM NES QT A

PH: 952-563-4546 EMAIL: bbunker@bloomingtonmn.gov

1700 W 98th Street, Bloomington, MN 55431



